Australian Psychological Society

Central Gippsland Regional Group

Wednesday 11, December 2007 
Present: David Bruce, Danny Blackford, Eric De Bryn, Andrew Hughes, Dr John Burnett, Aurelda Michaud-Acorn, Caroline Storti, Sandy Franscois, Sue MacDonald, Helen Jones, Geraldine Naismith, Steven Elliot, Ray Saunders, Christine Lewis, Chris Wilson, Cate Beardsley-Smith, Rita Sanderson and Lee Minton.

Issues Discussed:

· Two local members generously offered to serve on our committee. Helen Jones and Rita Sanderson were duly elected. We had no takers for the main positions.  Danny, Eric and I will continue in these positions until the end of 2008.  

· David W Bruce who became a life member of the APS in 2007, gave us the benefit of his years of experience working in Psychology. We thank David for his insights.  David has generously offered to provide supervision to Gippsland Branch Members on request. 
· Next Meeting: Meeting will be held on Wednesday 12th March 2008. Details of Speaker to be announced.
Lee Minton

Secretary of Gippsland Branch of APS

leeminton@bigpond.com.au 
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